
Dear parents/carers

As we look forward to the summer holidays, we hope students have all been able to end
their time at primary school well and have been able to celebrate the end of this stage of
their school life.

We hope you have enjoyed our newsletters. If there were any other topics you would have
liked us to cover, do let me know and we will add it next year.

A reminder that all the information we have provided is on the Y6 transition page of the
website.

A final request to log onto MCAS to ensure your details are correct so you will receive all the
information in the autumn term.

A reminder students will need their PE kits on the first day of term. School starts for Y7 on
Tuesday 3rd September.

Summer Book Club : This is a scheme to encourage reading which we hope you will
support. Please email a photo with your child's name and tutor group to show any unusual
place they have read a book during the summer holidays.

If you have any questions or queries over the summer holidays please email Miss Pegden
on npegden@theangmeringschool.co.uk. This inbox will be checked periodically each week
during the holidays and responded to accordingly.

Have a lovely summer!

Best wishes
Fiona

--
Fiona Moppett
Admissions Manager
The Angmering School
Station Road
Angmering
West Sussex
BN16 4HH Tel 01903 778362
Please note that I do not work on a Monday or a Friday

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/admissions/transition-from-primary-school/
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/2024-Summer-Book-Club-parent-and-carers-letter.docx.pdf
http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/

